November 3, 2022

To: Petersburg Borough Assembly

Thru: Ms. Debra Thompson, Borough Clerk
Petersburg Borough
PO Box 329
Petersburg, Alaska 99833

Subject: Letter of Interest to Continue Serving on the SEAPA Board of Directors

I would like to continue serving Petersburg’s interests on the SEAPA Board of
Directors for calendar year 2023. In 2022 Mr. Hagerman and I obtained support for two
studies that look into the future electrical needs for Petersburg and other communities.
One is a load study on projects and what we can expect for growth in electrical needs.
The other is a rate study that will look at funding needs for the future. Lastly, the CEO
has announced his intent to retire at the end of the calendar year. The Board has already
initiated a process for selecting a new CEO and will take further action at the December
meeting.

I would like to continue as your member in these very important processes.

Thank You,

Bob Lynn



